
 

Monthly Pathways Update 07/01/2024 

 

• Initial data from the Pathways to Housing list, along with a year one timeline for 

the plan, is available on the County’s Pathways Home website: Homelessness 

Plan (lacrossecounty.org).  Starting in July, updates on plan progress will be 

made available monthly on the website.  More frequent updates will be posted on 

city and county social media platforms.       

• Homeless outreach efforts have increased to 3 times per week.  The team will go 

anywhere and everywhere within the city limits to connect with people 

experiencing homelessness.    

• Pathways Home is a comprehensive plan to achieve functional zero 

homelessness.  It is not a single program but a collaborative effort between the 

city, county and numerous community partners who combine efforts and 

resources to help people achieve permanent housing.  The Pathways to Housing 

list helps us know all people experiencing homelessness in the city and their 

housing needs.   

• The City of La Crosse launched a request for information seeking partners to 

bring innovative ideas for increasing capacity of specialized housing.  The city is 

seeking long-term, sustainable solutions for housing development.  An 

information session will be held virtually Monday, July 22 at 11 am. Link to RFI: 

https://www.cityoflacrosse.org/Home/Components/RFP/RFP/58/.  
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